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FINAL EXAMS & LAST DAY OF CLASSES 
Final Exams will take place from Wednesday, June 15th – Monday June 26th.  This includes 

Diploma and PAT Exams.  (Part A of the English 30 and Social Studies 30 Diploma Exams will take 
place on June 12th and 13th respectively)   

Students are not required to be at school during these dates unless they have an exam.  Students 
may make arrangements with teachers for exam help during this time, but are advised not to just 

show up for help without making prior arrangements, as teachers will be supervising other exams and 
may not be available.   

The complete exam schedule and rules can be found in this newsletter, on our website, and 
hard copies can be picked up from the office. 

The last day of regular classes will be TUESDAY, June 13th.   
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

BOOK RETURNS 

(Library Learning Commons & Textbooks) 
 

Tables will be set up in the hallway outside of the textbook room during our scheduled exam days.  Please 

drop your textbooks off on the available tables, grouping textbooks together, BEFORE you write.  

 

Please return your textbooks on the day that you write your exam.  All textbooks must be returned by 

Monday, June 26th. 

 

GRADS: This is a reminder that all KAHS books must be returned, or paid for if lost, before 

participating in GRAD activities. 

 

All LIBRARY BOOKS must be returned to the library by Friday, June 9th, at the latest. 

 

Ms. Wittebolle will send out KAHS Library emails with a list of all books that you need to return.  This 

will include both library books and textbooks. 

 

SIGN UP FOR myPass! 
Highschool transcripts must be obtained from Alberta 

Education via myPass.  Highschools are not able to provide 
these.  Please visit myPass.alberta.ca to register.  You will 

be sent an access code via regular mail to set up your 
account, so it is best to do this as soon as possible.   

 
We strongly encourage ALL HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS to 
register for myPass.  In a regular school year, you can also 
use myPass to view Diploma Exam results and view credits! 



 
 

  

SCHOOL FEES ARE NOW OVERDUE. 
 

Statements have been sent home and any School, Text Book, Option Class or other 

fees should be cleared up via SchoolCash Online immediately.   

 

Unpaid fees will carry over to the next school year and students will not receive text 

books or be allowed to play sports until the previous year’s fees are paid.   
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Everything pertaining to Grad 2023 is posted to the Grad 2023 tab on the Kate 
Andrews High School Website.  If you have any questions regarding Grad, the 
information is on this webpage and in the KAHS Grad 2023 Google Classroom. 

Grad Banquet Tickets are currently on 
sale until June 7th.   

 
All School/Textbook/Athletic fees must 
be paid before tickets can be purchased.   

 
Questions regarding Grad 2023?  Email:  

caitlin.mattatall@pallisersd.ab.ca 

 

Ceremony Tickets are free 
however as there is limited 
space in the church, each 
graduate will be given a 
set number of tickets 

based on available space 
in the venue.   

 

 

 

https://www.kateandrewshighschool.com/grad-2023
mailto:caitlin.mattatall@pallisersd.ab.ca


  

Congratulations to the following 

athletes on advancing to 

Provincials and placing 1st in 

zones. 

 

Ben Dyck - 1st in Long Jump 

and Triple Jump 

Tyler Wiebe - 1st in 100m 

Olivia Hudey - 1st in Shot Put 

 

The final slo-pitch tournament 

for the season will be held on 

June 1st in Softball Valley.  Good 

luck ladies! 
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